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NEXT STEPS

There are feedback forms and leaflets with some of the 
display information reproduced for you to take away 
to remind you of what you have seen, or to share with 
people who weren’t able to make this event. Copies of 
the display boards will also be available on the church 
website - www.oakhambaptist.org.uk/buildingproject

If you want to email any additional comments, or have 
queries about the scheme, you can drop us an email at 
respond@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Following the consultation, we will review the comments 
and feedback that we receive and take these on board 
as part of the design process as we prepare a planning 
application. We hope to submit an application for the 
scheme early in 2024, and, once submitted, the Council 
will provide the opportunity for formal feedback on the 
scheme.

Thank you for attending the consultation and providing 
comments.


